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We are thrilled to announce that the Department of Statistics, University of Delhi, joyfully 
celebrated its annual Sports Day under Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav on November 26, 2022. The 
Heritage Club thoughtfully organized this exciting event to promote the significance of sports 
among the students and respected faculty members. 

The event commenced with heartfelt best wishes from Prof. Ranjita Pandey, Head of the 
Department of Statistics, and respected faculty members, who addressed the participants with 
words of encouragement and enthusiasm. The sports extravaganza began with captivating Kabaddi 
matches, where both the male and female teams demonstrated exceptional sportsmanship and 
strong team spirit. 

Following the spirited Kabaddi matches, the participants showcased their agility, spontaneity, and 
physical prowess in engaging activities such as the Relay and Lemon-and-Spoon race. The air was 
filled with cheers and laughter as the participants gave their all, making these races truly 
exhilarating. 

To conclude this memorable day, everyone gathered for the highly anticipated tug-of-war matches, 
which added a thrilling element to the event. Participants exhibited strength, determination, and 
teamwork in these exciting matches, leaving the audience in awe. 

The Sports Day proved to be an immense success, thanks to students' and respected faculty 
members' active participation and wholehearted involvement. The event not only promoted sports 
and physical well-being but also fostered a sense of unity and healthy competition among the 
department's members. 

On behalf of The Heritage Club and the Department of Statistics, University of Delhi, Delhi, we 
extend our warmest wishes and congratulations to all the winners and participants. This triumphant 
celebration would not have been possible without the unwavering support and encouragement of 
the department. 

We look forward to organizing more such events in the future to continue promoting the 
importance of sports and fostering a vibrant and active community within our department. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 


